5 BOGGS COTTAGE, KEELE, reference 14/00036/207C3

The purpose of this report is to provide Members with an update, in accordance with the resolution
of Planning Committee at its meeting of 3@ January 2019 (since repeated), of the progress in relation
to the taking of enforcement action against a breach of planning control at this location.

RECOMMENDATION

That the information be received.

No further correspondence has been received from the Planning Inspectorate and a response to a letter
sent by the Chief Executive to the Inspectorate, requesting a review of the decision to defer, is still
awaited.

Monitoring of the site continues and no activity or occupation of the site has been observed recently.
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